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Thursday 7th December 2023 

Dear Interested Party, 

RE: Consultation on LiFE Multi Academy Trusts admissions arrangements for 2025 – 2026. 
 
I am writing to notify you of the consultation on the 2025 – 2026 admissions arrangements for 
each of the LiFE Multi Academy Trust’s ten schools/academies. The consultation period will run 
from the 6th December, 2023 until the 27th January, 2024; during this time, parents and other 
key stakeholders are invited to express their views and any concerns about the proposed 
admission arrangements. 
 
In accordance with the DfE’s 2021 statutory ‘School Admissions Code’ guidance, as the 
Admissions Authority, the Trust must consult on its Academies' admission arrangements when 
changes are proposed, and at least once every seven years. For this reason, a consultation is 
currently being held to meet the Trusts statutory duty. 
 
The draft 2025 - 2026 admissions arrangements are available to view on the Trust Website here 
Copies of the documents can also be obtained from the academy’s office listed below. 
 
LiFE Multi Academy Trust 
Ashby School 
Bosworth Academy 
Braunstone Frith 
Countesthorpe Academy 
Desford Primary 
Dove Bank Primary 
Ibstock Community College 
Ivanhoe College 
Kingsway Primary 
The Winstanley School 
 
Below is a brief outline of the proposed amendments which have been made to all the Trust's 
academies' admissions arrangements - 
 
a. A revised Admissions Policy which provides a clearer overview of the arrangements and 

uses definitions which align with the School Admissions Code 2021. 
b. Changes to the Priority Criteria as set out in the Admissions Policy which aligns with the 

School Admissions Code 2021. 
 
In accordance with statutory DfE guidance, the consultation must run for a minimum of at least 
six calendar weeks, however, due to the consultation period being held over the Christmas 
period, it will run for an additional seventh week. As an interested party, we are keen to hear 
your views on the proposed changes; therefore, we invite you to participate in the consultation. 
 
 

http://www.desford.leics.sch.uk/
https://www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/admissions-consultation/


 

 

Responses to the consultation should be submitted before 5.00pm on the 27th January, 2024 
and can be made in the following ways – 
 

1.				Please complete and submit via the Microsoft Form here. 
2.				Written responses can be submitted by email 
to admissionsconsultation@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk or 
3.				By writing directly to LiFE Multi Academy Trust, Bosworth Academy, Leicester 
Lane, Desford, Leicester, LE9 9JL. 

Please note that written responses should include your name and relationship to the academy. 
 
At the end of the consultation period, the responses will be considered before the final 
admissions arrangements for each academy are presented to the LiFE Multi Academy Trust’s 
Board of Trustees for approval. 
 
If you wish to further discuss this matter, or anything mentioned in this letter, please email the 
Trust directly at admissionsconsultation@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
Mr C Wilson    
Head Teacher    
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnEBs7DYJ7lKqYVgRl_sThPDb_V5eTsiL944nHHJINnBEdNA/viewform
mailto:admissionsconsultation@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk
mailto:admissionsconsultation@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk

